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Hello,  

 

My name is Kala Franklin- I am a currently unaffiliated voter, that previously 

registered as a Working Families and due to unopened primaries switched to the 

Democratic Party.  

 

I am writing to oppose Senate Bill 210. 

 

The ability to vote by mail is allows Oregonians cross this state to vote, and 

restricting voting in our state to in-person only will only increase low-voter 

participation.  

 

While I am not always feel my voice being heard I strongly believe that protecting 

vote-by-mail protects the voices of the voters.  

 


